To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter on behalf of Key West Health and Rehabilitation. We are a 120 bed non-
profit nursing and rehab facility. We serve both long term and rehabilitation patients. We currently have
around 70 residents in our care.

The reason | am writing you today is to ask far your help with transportation for our residents.
Many of our residents are confined to the facility. Many are in wheel chairs so they cannot get in and
out of a regular car. In the past we have been able to take a city bus to various events and attractions in
Key West. The problem that we are running into with that, is that it is very costly for us (560 hour} with a
minimum of a two hour rental. What would be ideal for our situation would be 3 or 4 bus rides a year.
Preferable one during Christmas time, one in February, and one in April. If this would be at all possible
that would be wonderful.

Right now we are struggling to get the residents out of the facility and into the community. The
little trips and outings that we are able to go out on really help to boost the moral and help break up the
mundane day to day routine. Any help that you can provide us with this would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Matthew Nooner

Director of Activities

Key West Health and Rehab
5860 College Rd

Key West, Fl 33040

(305) 296-4888



